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Fish Creek Road Closed Due to Flooding

Missoula, MT. — Fish Creek Road on the Ninemile Ranger District of the Lolo National Forest is closed at the 14
mile mark due to flooding. The road, which is about two miles south of Tarkio, is expected to be closed for the
next three days. Flowing water from Fish Creek, in some places several feet deep, has made travel on the road
unsafe.

The road will be opened as soon as conditions allow. Those needing up to date information should contact the
Ninemile Ranger District at (406) 626-5201.

Residents who have been affected by the road closure are accessing their homes by driving into the area from
Highway 12 near Lolo Hot Springs.

Fore more information, please contact the Ninemile Ranger District at (406) 626-5201.
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